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"Don't make me
think, revisited: a
common sense
approach to web
and mobile
usability" 500 |a
Includes index.
520 |a Hundreds of
thousands of Web
designers and
developers have
relied on usability
guru Steve Krug's
guide to
understand the
principles of
intuitive
navigation and
information
design. Witty,
commonsensical,
and eminently
practical, it's one
of the best loved
and most
recommended
books on the
subject.

Dont Make Me
Think Revisited
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited:
A Common
Sense Approach
to Web Usability,
Edition 3. Since
Don’t Make Me
Think was first
published in
2000, hundreds
of thousands of
Web designers
and
developers...
Don't Make Me
Think,
Revisited: A
Common Sense
Approach to
...
Don't Make Me
Think,
Revisited.
Core Concept
Think about
design from
the user’s

perspective;
make things
feel simple
to use. For
modern
developers,
UX expertise
is
indispensable
. Without
outstanding
user
experience,
your software
will fail.
Don't Make Me
Think: A Common
Sense Approach to
Web ...
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited: A
Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability (Voices That
Matter) Paperback –
Illustrated, 9 January
2014 by Steve Krug
(Author)

ebooks/Don't
Make Me Think,
Revisited, 3rd
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Edition.pdf at ...
Analytics cookies.
We use analytics
cookies to
understand how
you use our
websites so we can
make them better,
e.g. they're used to
gather information
about the pages you
visit and how many
clicks you need to
accomplish a task.
Book Summary -
Don’t Make Me
Think, Revisited
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited : A
Common Sense
Approach to Web &
Mobile Usability (3rd
Edition) Paperback
– 1 January 2015 by
Steve Krug (Author)
Scott Lydiard's
Web Developers -
Home
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited

Quotes Showing
1-30 of 62 “If
there's one thing
you learn by
working on a lot of
different Web sites,
it's that almost any
design idea--no
matter how
appallingly
bad--can be made
usable in the right
circumstances,
with enough
effort.” � Steve
Krug, Don't Make
Me Think: A
Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited:
A Common Sense
Approach to ...
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited.
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Don't make me
think, revisited : : a
common sense
approach ...
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited:
A Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability (Voices
That Matter)
Paperback –
Illustrated, 9 Jan.
2014 by Steve
Krug (Author)
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited
Quotes by Steve
Krug
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited: A
Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability Paperback
– Illustrated, 28
January 2014. by.
Steve Krug
(Contributor) �
Visit Amazon's
Steve Krug Page.

Find all the books,
read about the
author, and more.
See search results
for this author.
Steve Krug
(Contributor)
Don't Make Me
Think | Steve Krug |
UX Design Book
Review Review:
Don't make me think
revisited by Steve
Krug 'Don't Make
Me Think' book
discussion with Steve
Krug ������'��
�������� ����
����������
�������� ����
���������� ������
��+����������!! ��
������#����������
������������
�������� ������
������������ ��-
���������� Dont
Make Me Think
Revisited A Common
Sense Approach to
Web Usability 3rd
Edition Voices That

Matter �� UX Design
Simplified - Don't
Make Me Think By
Steve Krug - A Book
Review Dont Make
Me Think Revisited A
Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability 3rd Edition
Voices That Matter 
Don't Make Me
Think Chapter 1
Don't Make Me
Think The \"Don't
Make Me Think\"
approach to UX
Design Book Review
Catchup 1 (Chasing
Daylight, Ready
Player One, Scrum:
The Art of⋯, Don't
Make Me Think) 
������'�� ��������
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������������
�������� ������
������������ ��-
����������Don't
Make Me Think
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Discussion – User
Defenders:
Community (Book
Club: 006) Don't
Make Me Think 
Don't Make Me
Think! Presentation 
[Yichun He]Don't
Make Me Think
(Revisited) Don't
Make Me Think!
Presentation Don't
Make Me Think
Chapter 1 How A
Christmas Carol
Perfectly
Demonstrates Five-
Act Structure
Don't Make Me
Think | Steve Krug |
UX Design Book
Review Review:
Don't make me think
revisited by Steve
Krug 'Don't Make
Me Think' book
discussion with Steve
Krug ������'��
�������� ����
����������
�������� ����
���������� ������
��+����������!! ��

������#����������
������������
�������� ������
������������ ��-
���������� Dont
Make Me Think
Revisited A Common
Sense Approach to
Web Usability 3rd
Edition Voices That
Matter �� UX Design
Simplified - Don't
Make Me Think By
Steve Krug - A Book
Review Dont Make
Me Think Revisited A
Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability 3rd Edition
Voices That Matter 
Don't Make Me
Think Chapter 1
Don't Make Me
Think The \"Don't
Make Me Think\"
approach to UX
Design Book Review
Catchup 1 (Chasing
Daylight, Ready
Player One, Scrum:
The Art of⋯, Don't
Make Me Think) 
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������������ ��-
����������Don't
Make Me Think
Discussion – User
Defenders:
Community (Book
Club: 006) Don't
Make Me Think 
Don't Make Me
Think! Presentation 
[Yichun He]Don't
Make Me Think
(Revisited) Don't
Make Me Think!
Presentation Don't
Make Me Think
Chapter 1 How A
Christmas Carol
Perfectly
Demonstrates Five-
Act Structure
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited:
A Common Sense
Approach to ...
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wrote the first
edition of Don’t
Make Me Think
back in 2000. By
2002, I began to
get a few emails a
year from readers
asking (very
politely) if I’d
thought about
updating it. Not
complaining; just
trying to be
helpful. “A lot of
the examples are
out of date” was
the usual
comment.
Don't make me think,
revisited | Krug,
Steve | download
Scott Lydiard's Web
Developers - Home
Buy Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited : A
Common Sense ...
Introduction: Don’t
Make Me Think,
Revisited. Today,
it’s hard to imagine

any business without a
website or internet
presence. The book
“Don’t Make Me
Think” was first
written in 2000
around the dot-com
crash. Since then,
technology has
changed rapidly, yet
the principles in the
book remain
unchanged.
Buy Don't Make
Me Think,
Revisited: A
Common Sense ...
Don't make me
think, revisited |
Krug, Steve |
download | Z-
Library. Download
books for free. Find
books
Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited: A
Common Sense
Approach to ...

Don’t Make Me
Think, Revisited

Don't Make Me
Think, Revisited: A
Common Sense
Approach to Web
Usability (3rd
Edition) (Voices
That Matter)

Don't Make Me
Think A Common
Sense Approach To
Web Usability,
Second Edition,
Steve Krug-- Review
Don't Make Me
Think is a book about
web usability.
Usability is basically
how easy it is too
efficiently use a
website. It tests how
to make a website
easier for the average
visitor. This book
gives you insights into
how to make a
website easy to use.
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